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MEAL EXEMPTION 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Greetings! 
 

This is to inform you about an important update regarding the ‘school meal 
policy’. 
 
School meals are an integral part of our school culture. They provide an 
opportunity for students to develop healthy eating habits, engage in social 
interactions, and strengthen their bonds with peers. Sharing a meal together 
helps in building a cohesive and inclusive environment, which is crucial for the 
overall development of our students. 
 
Starting from July, the school will no longer entertain requests for meal 
exemptions unless there is a documented food allergy. This decision is part of 
our ongoing efforts to foster a strong sense of community and ensure that all 
students benefit from the valuable experience of eating together. 
 
If your child has a food allergy, please provide the necessary medical 
documentation to the school administration at your earliest convenience. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter. Together, we 
can ensure that our students enjoy a supportive and enriching school 
environment. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Ms. Nidhi Tewari      Ms. Madhur Usgaonkar 
Principal       Director  
 


